From:

To: Local Plan

Subject: Local plan feedback - South Warrington.
Date: 13 November 2021 23:22:45

Dear Sir/Madam

Firstly to say that as an educated person I found the “Representation survey” complex to complete and gave up -
hence the email. I work for the NHS and the consultations we run are tailored to suit all needs - yours is not!

Secondly - I would like to put forward my objection to the plans laid out for South Warrington. I fail to see how
4200 houses across Appleton, Stretton, Grappenhall and Thelwall will help the infrastructure which is already
crippled. Our GP surgeries are overwhelmed by huge patient lists, our clogged roads are the norm and there is
no sign of a sensible approach to providing electric charge points to our existing footprint. Add to that the
housing to be erected on Slutchers Lane the south side of Warrington will on its knees.

What is the council thinking.

Please register this as an objection.

Many thanks

Sent from my iPhone





